
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The Holy Cross School Council and Pupil Leaders are excited to announce that we 

are having a cake sale. 

We are raising money for a new bench, which will be a friendship bench and a memorial to our 

teaching assistant Mrs Williams.  Mrs Williams used to love to sit and talk to us during break 

times and so we think a friendship bench dedicated to her is a great way to honour her memory. 

However, to help us raise money, we NEED YOUR HELP! To help make our cake sale a success 

and raise the money we need for the bench we need lots of cake donations please.  

The day of the cake sale is Monday 27th March, so we need cakes donated to school (bought and 

homemade) by this date.  If the cakes have a good best before date, we are happy to receive 

donations before the 27th.  Also, please remember we are a nut free school. 

All classes will visit the cake sale so all pupils will have the opportunity to buy a cake.  Cakes will 

be priced from 50p. 

We would also like to invite parents/ carers/grandparents into school to buy a cake and drink 

from 2:30 until 3:15 when will need to ask you to leave and wait outside school ready for the 

children to be dismissed at 3:25/3:30.  

We thank you in advance for your donations of cakes and support on the day of our cake sale.  

Letter written by Fiona (Year6) and Olivia A (Year 5) on behalf of the Holy Cross School Council 

and Pupil Leaders.  

Greyson and Emmanuel (Foundation Stage)  

Jataeah and Connor (Year 1) 

 Ellie and Anya (Year 2) 

Autumn and Omojo (Year 3)  

Emily-Mae and Rowan (Year 4) 

Lucy and Olivia A (Year 5)  

Viktor, Ashraf, Harley, Kavhai, Finlay (Year 6) 

Fiona, Nevin and Finlay (Year 6 Pupil Leaders) 

 


